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“Serving the Churc h by Reac hing the Children”

 
 

June 2023 

Dear Friends, 

In my recent travels, I saw a church sign that read: “Normal isn’t coming back, Jesus is.”   Yes, 
Jesus is coming back one day!  And although things seem to be changing for the worse rather 
rapidly (and much of it is revealed in how our society views children), I need to remember that 
this world has been in a constant state of change since the beginning.  Until Jesus returns, I can 
rest in the truth that Hebrews 13:8 states:  “Jesus Christ the same yesterday, and today, and 
forever.”   

By God’s grace, with your partnership, we still managed to get some kingdom work done this 
past school year.  In the nine classes that I taught on a monthly basis, we had an enrollment of 
257 students with a high attendance in January of 239.  We taught two chapel services with 
over one hundred in attendance each time.  In the classes that I have an oversight role in; Jan 
Sweers had 18 enrolled and Lansing Avenue had 64 enrolled.   

We did get our foot back in the door at Michigan Center Schools but we only had two students 
enrolled.  We are already at work trying to greatly improve on that number this coming school 
year. 

Thank you for all that you do.  Praise God for all that He is and does.  God bless and have a great 
summer. 

Sincerely,  
 
 

Dave and Wendy Kurowicki 


